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Eventually, you will unconditionally discover a other experience and
execution by spending more cash. still when? complete you say yes that
you require to acquire those every needs gone having significantly
cash? Why dont you try to get something basic in the beginning? Thats
something that will guide you to comprehend even more roughly the
globe, experience, some places, behind history, amusement, and a lot
more?
It is your definitely own grow old to sham reviewing habit. in the
middle of guides you could enjoy now is Rubric Guidelines For An Essay
pdf below.

Good Essay Writing Jun 26 2022 Lecturers, why waste time waiting for
the post to arrive? Request and receive your e-inspection copy today!
Writing good essays can be a real challenge. If you need a helping
hand (or simply want to improve your technique) this book sets out
proven approaches and techniques which can help everyone write good
essays. Extensively revised and updated, this 4th edition includes new
material such as: A chapter on essay planning, focusing on literature
searching (using online materials), note-taking and formulating an
argument A comparison of essay writing to exam writing The use of
academic language, vocabulary and register, and its 'accuracy and
appropriateness' A new Companion Website providing additional
activities, downloads and resources. The authors focus on answering
key questions you will face when preparing essays - What do tutors
look for when marking my essay? What kind of skills do I need as I
progress through my course? How can I avoid inadvertent plagiarism?
What are the protocols for referencing? Encapsulated in easy to digest
summaries, this edition shows you how to approach different types of
essay questions, addresses common worries, and provides extensive use
of worked examples including complete essays which are fully analysed
and discussed. Visit the Companion Website at
www.uk.sagepub.com/redman/ for a range of free support materials! Good
Essay Writing is highly recommended for anyone studying social
sciences who wants to brush up on their essay writing skills and
achieve excellent grades. SAGE Study Skills are essential study guides
for students of all levels. From how to write great essays and
succeeding at university, to writing your undergraduate dissertation
and doing postgraduate research, SAGE Study Skills help you get the
best from your time at university. Visit the SAGE Study Skills website

for tips, quizzes and videos on study success!
101 Essays May 26 2022 In her second compilation of published
writing, Brianna Wiest explores pursuing purpose over passion,
embracing negative thinking, seeing the wisdom in daily routine, and
becoming aware of the cognitive biases that are creating the way you
see your life. This book contains never before seen pieces as well as
some of Brianna's most popular essays, all of which just might leave
you thinking: this idea changed my life.
Academic Writing Feb 20 2022 Ideal for overseas students studying at
English-medium colleges and universities, this practical writing
course enables international students to meet the required standard of
writing and use an appropriate style for essays, exams and
dissertations. Newly revised and updated to include extra exercises
and material suggested by teachers and students, Academic Writing
explains and demonstrates all the key writing skills and is ideal for
use in the classroom or for independent study. Useful at every stage
of an academic career and beyond, this indispensable book features:
different styles and formats from CVs and letters to formal essays a
focus on accuracy coverage of all stages of writing, from
understanding titles to checking your work essential academic writing
skills such as proper referencing, summarising and paraphrasing
diagrams and practice exercises, complete with answers.
Academic Writing from Paragraph to Essay Dec 21 2021
Poverty and Famines Oct 19 2021 This book focuses on the causes of
starvation in general and famines in particular. The traditional
analysis of famines is shown to be fundamentally defective, and the
author develops an alternative analysis.
The Myth of Sisyphus And Other Essays Jun 22 2019 One of the most
influential works of this century, The Myth of Sisyphus and Other
Essays is a crucial exposition of existentialist thought. Influenced
by works such as Don Juan and the novels of Kafka, these essays begin
with a meditation on suicide; the question of living or not living in
a universe devoid of order or meaning. With lyric eloquence, Albert
Camus brilliantly posits a way out of despair, reaffirming the value
of personal existence, and the possibility of life lived with dignity
and authenticity.
An Essay on the Nature and Significance of Economic Science Mar 24
2022 This book by Lionel Robbins first appeared in 1932 as an
outstanding English-language statement of the Misesian view of
economic method, namely that economics is a social science and must
advance its propositions by means of deductive reasoning and not
through the methods used in the natural sciences. The case is argued
here with patience and attention to scholarly details. The unfortunate
second edition of this book, which is more available today, introduces
confusions by departing from Austrian microeconomic theory. Thus does
the Mises Institute celebrate the 75th anniversary of the first

edition with this reprint. "Reading Robbins," writes Samuel Bostaph of
the University of Dallas, "is an excellent way of contrasting his
explanation of the basic nature of economics with that of the Austrian
School, as found in the work of Mises as an extension of Carl
Mengers's foundations. Such a reading wonderfully clarifies one’s
understanding of the basic conception of economics as a science of
human action, rather than one of mere 'economizing.' "
Free Software, Free Society Aug 05 2020 Essay Collection covering the
point where software, law and social justice meet.
An Essay on the Principle of Population Jul 28 2022 The first major
study of population size and its tremendous importance to the
character and quality of society, this classic examines the tendency
of human numbers to outstrip their resources.
Academic Writing Skills 2 Student's Book Sep 29 2022 This textbook is
suitable for self-study. It takes students through a step-by-step
process of writing expository, argumentative, and compare and contrast
essays. Includes information on structuring an essay, enhancing
introductions, judging the quality of sources, citing information and
improving the academic tone of language.
Essays in the History of Ideas Oct 26 2019 These essays do not
contribute to metaphysical and epistemological questions; they are
primarily historical.
151 Essays Sep 17 2021 151, that’s Not at all the Number of Essays
covered in the Bestselling Book, Penned by Renowned Author Mr. S C
Gupta, 151 Essays is a Complete Guide to help students learn the art
of essay writing through More than 160 Essays covering the panoramic
view of topics on Contemporary, Social, Environmental, Political,
Education, Economic, Science & Technology, International,
Personalities, Proverbial & Idiomatic, Sports and Many More The Book
starts with a focus on developing the craft of essay writing which
needs detailed knowledge of the topic, discipline of mind, analytical
skills to draw a conclusion, rich vocabulary to express the thoughts,
grammatical accuracy and coherence of thoughts and ideas for
contextual writing. The Book is divided in 2 Major Parts, the first
part prepares you to know-how of the Essay Writing be it Understanding
an Essay, Part of an Essay, Steps to write an effective and
Interesting Essay and Essay Sketching Techniques. the Second Part
Contains All the Latest and Updated Topics from all the Field of life
i.e. GST, Digital India, NET Neutrality, Black Money, Drone
Technology, Juvenile Justice Act 1925, Social Networking Sites, Honor
Killing, Electoral Reforms and Indian Democracy, FDI Effect on Retail
Stores, Role of Agriculture in Economic Reform, Indian Civil Nuclear
Strategy, Terrorism In India & It’s Changing Face, Global Climate
Change, Students & Politics, Right to Education, Kalpana Chawla,
Narendra Modi, Sunder Pichai, IPL, Sports is it Loosing it’s
Integrity, Habit- a Good Servant but a Bad Master, Communication face

to face or Facebook and Many burning and Important Topics. While these
are important and Critical Topics Author has put a clear and easy
language to Understand, Vocab Cards to understand difficult words,
Latest and Updated Data to understand actual status Essays Plays an
important role in competitive exams hence it’s a must have book for
all aspirants.
An Essay on Universal History, the Manners, and Spirit of Nations May
14 2021
The Study Skills Handbook Mar 12 2021 This is the ultimate guide to
study skills, written by million copy bestselling author Stella
Cottrell. Her tried and tested approach, based on over 20 years'
experience of working with students, has helped over a million
students to achieve their potential. When it comes to studying, there
is no one-size-fits-all approach. This engaging and accessible guide
shows students how to tailor their learning to their individual needs
in order to boost their grades, build their confidence and increase
their employability. Fully revised for the fifth edition, it contains
everything students need to succeed. This is an invaluable resource
for undergraduate students of all disciplines, and is also ideal for
postgraduates, mature students and international students. It prepares
students for what to expect before, during and after their studies at
university. New to this Edition: - Additional material on writing
skills, including proofreading, editing and writing for different
assignments - New chapters on managing stress and student wellbeing at
university, learning in diverse and international contexts and writing
essays - More emphasis on reflective learning - Extended guidance on
how to balance study with work - More use of visuals to summarise key
learning points
Human Nature - An Essay Jan 28 2020 This early work by William Lyon
Phelps was originally published in 1931 and we are now republishing it
with a brand new introductory biography. 'Human Nature' is an essay
about the curiosities of human nature referenced to well-known
authors. William Lyon Phelps was born on 2nd January 1865, in New
Haven, Conneticut, United States. Phelps earned a B.A. in 1887,
writing his thesis on the Idealism of George Berkeley. He then gained
an M.A. in 1891 from Yale and his PhD from Harvard in the same year.
During his time a Yale, he offered a course in modern novels which
brought the university considerable attention both nationally and
internationally. Phelps published many essays on modern and European
literature, including titles such as 'Essays on Modern Novelists'
(1910), 'Some Makers of American Literature' (1923), and 'As I Like
it' (1923).
Essay Writing: A Student'S Guide Aug 29 2022 Essay Writing is a
student guide with a mission: to enable students to write better
essays and get the grades they deserve by demystifying the essaywriting process. MunLing Shields places essay writing within the

larger university experience for students. In a clear and easy to
understand way the author guides the reader through the process of
writing successful university essays by looking at essay writing in
the context of academic communication, academic culture and different
learning styles and approaches. Essay Writing also offers invaluable
insights into the way tutors see essays, explaining why essays are
set, how to understand the rationale behind them, and demonstrating
how best to approach answering the question. This highly accessible
book offers practical, in-depth guidance on each of the stages of the
essay writing process â€“ planning, drafting and editing â€“ and
relates them to the important sub-skills of information-gathering,
reading academic texts, how to get the most out of lectures,
referencing and citations, and fluency and appropriateness of style
and language.
Essay Writing Sep 05 2020 Get back to basics with this practical look
at the foundations of good essay writing. With personal and classroom
anecdotes, ideas and strategies, and samples and reproducibles, this
cheerful and accessible book offers real-life advice that both
teachers and students can really use. Each chapter contains easy-toincorporate lessons along with teaching tips for teaching specific
concepts that range from pre-writing exercises to revising and editing
to celebrating the final product. The book includes a wide range of
innovative approaches to teaching essay writing -- from how to picture
and "act out" an essay to a winning format for a topic sentence and
using scattergrams to turn brainstorming into constructive outlines.
Throughout the book, assessment tools and marking keys support simple
marking techniques that are visible and relatively frequent, and
consider not just the essay, but effort and time on task.
Essay Writing How To Write An Essay Apr 12 2021 Essay writing how to
write an essay is a combination between text explanation and workbook.
The introduction of this books presents the steps of writing process
to students and ends in last chapter with the examples of an essay.
Its lessons, practices, and review exercises are designed to help
students to write a good essay and develop their writing skill. They
are given oppurtunuties to work independently, with a partner, and
with a group, they also can do the exercises either in the class or as
homework. Hopefully, this book can help the students to expand their
knowledge about English writing. Finally, the writer would like to
thank and acknowledge the following people who have this book
possible. His wife Emi Nurlita S.Psi and their two daughters Ghaitsa
Ramadhani Rohim and Zahra Ramadhani Rohim who had become a great
inspiration for him. Special thanks belong to his late mother Sutiyem
and his father Sutrisno, they would be always best parents for him. He
is also grateful to all many collegues and students they had during
many years of teaching. He also greatly appreciate Deepublish
publisher for the book printed. Buku Essay writing how to write an

essay ini diterbitkan oleh penerbit deepublish dan tersedia juga versi
cetaknya.
On the Principle of Population Jul 04 2020 This Elibron Classics
title is a reprint of the original edition published by J. M. Dent &
Sons, Ltd.; E. P. Dutton & Co. in London and New York.
Communicating at University Oct 07 2020
[http://www.cdu.edu.au/cdupress/books/communicating-at-3ed.htm] This
third edition of the volume aims to ensure that students in any field
of higher education have a good foundation in the academic
communication skills required to succeed at university and in
professional settings. It explains how they should go about:? Writing
in an academic style? Thinking and planning for assignments?
Developing effective reading and critical evaluation techniques? Notetaking, paraphrasing and summarising? Referencing? Editing for correct
grammar, punctuation and conciseness? Writing the different
assignments required at university: essays, reports, annotated
bibliographies and critiques? Communicating verballyThe text is
written by experts in the fields of Applied Linguistics and Academic
Literacy who are actively engaged in related teaching and research at
Charles Darwin University. The authors have used an approach that
embeds the information being taught in discussion and activities. This
allows students to gain a deep understanding of what they are
learning, and experience in how to put this into practice. The text is
designed so that students can learn the skillstaught independently. It
is also a complete resource for teachers of academic literacy.
50 Successful Ivy League Application Essays Dec 09 2020 "Contains 50
essays with analysis from successful Ivy League applicants, tips on
how to select the best topic, what Ivy League admission officers want
to see in your essay, 25 mistakes that guarantee failure and tips from
Ivy League students on how to write a successful essay"-MHRA Style Guide Aug 17 2021 Now in its second edition, the MHRA
Style Guide is an indispensable tool for authors and editors of
scholarly books, contributors to academic publications, and students
preparing theses. The Style Guide succeeds the best-selling MHRA Style
Book, five editions of which were published from 1971 to 1996. Though
originally designed for use in connection with the publications of the
Modern Humanities Research Association, the Style Book became a
standard book of reference, particularly in the humanities, and has
been adopted by many other authors, editors, and publishers. This new
edition of the Style Guide has been revised and updated by a
subcommittee of the MHRA. It provides comprehensive guidance on the
preparation of copy for publication and gives clear and concise advice
on such matters as spelling (including the spelling of proper names
and the transliteration of Slavonic names), abbreviations,
punctuation, the use of capitals and italics, dates and numbers,
quotations, notes, and references. Chapters on indexing, the

preparation of theses and dissertations, and proof correcting are also
included
An Essay on Musical Expression Feb 08 2021
Cairo Cats Jul 16 2021 Discover your cat's Egyptian heritage in this
delightful gift book
Essay Writing for English Tests Jul 24 2019 Phân tích các b??c ??
vi?t bài lu?n ti?ng Anh: hi?u câu h?i và phân tích câu h?i, l?a ch?n
các ý và s?p x?p các ý, s? d?ng t? v?ng và ng? pháp ?úng, phân tích b?
c?c bài lu?n và ti?n hành vi?t.
An Essay Concerning Human Understanding Nov 07 2020
Caxtoniana: a Series of Essays on Life, Literature, and Manners May
02 2020
Essay Writing Skills Nov 19 2021 Writing essays is a major part of
many further education courses. In coursework assignments,
dissertations and exams, a well-written essay can make the difference
between a pass and a fail, and these essays provide you with the
stepping stones that take you towards the degree, qualification and
career that you desire. Nothing will expose your uncertainty or lack
of knowledge more than a poorly written essay; what Essay Writing
Skills does is let you know what is expected of you and how best to go
about your research, thus allowing you to get on top of your workload
quickly. Essay Writing Skills offers practical and proven ways to
maximise your success in all aspects of essay writing. From planning
your first essay to assessing primary and secondary sources, it will
help you to write in a systematic way that presents a convincing and
academically sound argument. A comprehensive guide, it provides
guidance and advice on good research techniques, grammar and accuracy,
creating an essay plan and correctly citing your sources. It also
includes a range of real life example essays and insider knowledge on
how your essays are assessed, Essay Writing Skills is an indispensible
source of advice, making the writing process clear and manageable to
help you improve the quality of your written work.
How to Write Better Essays Nov 27 2019 This book takes the reader
carefully through each stage of essay writing from interpretation of
the question, to the research, planning, writing, and revision. The
book shows how to improve not just study skills like note-taking,
reading, organization, and writing, but thinking skills as well.
Readers will learn how to analyze difficult concepts, criticize and
evaluate arguments, use evidence, and develop more of their own ideas.
This book gives clear practical advice, with a troubleshooting section
that deals with a range of common problems.
How to Read Like a Writer Dec 29 2019 When you Read Like a Writer
(RLW) you work to identify some of the choices the author made so that
you can better understand how such choices might arise in your own
writing. The idea is to carefully examine the things you read, looking
at the writerly techniques in the text in order to decide if you might

want to adopt similar (or the same) techniques in your writing. You
are reading to learn about writing. Instead of reading for content or
to better understand the ideas in the writing (which you will
automatically do to some degree anyway), you are trying to understand
how the piece of writing was put together by the author and what you
can learn about writing by reading a particular text. As you read in
this way, you think about how the choices the author made and the
techniques that he/she used are influencing your own responses as a
reader. What is it about the way this text is written that makes you
feel and respond the way you do?
Essential Study Skills Feb 29 2020 Packed with study tips,
activities, templates and quotes from students, this is your essential
guide to university, showing you step-by-step how to study effectively
and make the best of your time at university. Whether you are going to
university straight from school, a mature, or an overseas student
studying in the UK for the first time, you?ll find out how to: Sail
through those tricky first weeks Get the most out of lectures by
understanding how you learn Learn techniques for academic writing and
research Effectively work with others in groups, seminars and
workshops Write assignments and pass exams with flying colours Build
your CV and plan your next steps after graduation. New to this edition
is content on how to thrive at university, learn and research
digitally, and how to develop your employability skills. The Student
Success series are essential guides for students of all levels. From
how to think critically and write great essays to planning your dream
career, the Student Success series helps you study smarter and get the
best from your time at university.
How to Write Great Essays Oct 31 2022 Every student needs to be able
to write essays. How to Write Great Essays stresses the importance of
clarity, word choice, and organization in essay writing. This book
also helps readers build their knowledge of correct grammar and
punctuation and familiarize them with editing, revising, and
proofreading essays. Sample writing prompts and essays reinforce what
students learn in this book.
An Essay on Woman, a Poem Jun 02 2020
The Basics of Essay Writing Mar 31 2020 Nigel Warburton, bestselling
author and experienced lecturer, provides all the guidance and advice
you need to dramatically improve your essay-writing skills. The book
opens with a discussion of why it is so important to write a good
essay, and proceeds through a step-by-step exploration of exactly what
you should consider to improve your essays and marks. You will find
help on how to: focus on answering the question asked research and
plan your essay build and sustain an argument improve your writing
style and tone. The Basics of Essay Writing is packed full of good
advice and practical exercises. Students of all ages and in every
subject area will find it an easy-to-use and indispensable aid to

their studies.
Of the Abuse of Words Apr 24 2022 John Locke was one of the greatest
figures of the Enlightenment, whose assertion that reason is the key
to knowledge changed the face of philosophy. These writings on
thought, ideas, perception, truth and language are some of the most
influential in the history of Western thought. Throughout history,
some books have changed the world. They have transformed the way we
see ourselves and each other. They have inspired debate, dissent,
war and revolution. They have enlightened, outraged, provoked and
comforted. They have enriched lives and destroyed them. Now Penguin
brings you the works of the great thinkers, pioneers, radicals and
visionaries whose ideas shook civilization and helped make us who we
are.
An Essay on Typography Jan 22 2022 Eric Gill's opinionated manifesto
on typography argues that 'a good piece of lettering is as beautiful a
thing to see as any sculpture or painted picture'. This essay explores
the place of typography in culture and is also a moral treatise
celebrating the role of craftsmanship in an industrial age. Gill, a
sculptor, engraver, printmaker and creator of many classic typefaces
that can be seen around us today, fused art, history and polemic in a
visionary work which has been hugely influential on modern graphic
design. 'Written with clarity, humility and a touch of humour . . .
timeless and absorbing' Paul Rand, The New York Times 'His lettering
was clear, confident and hugely influential on the development of
modern type design. The world has now caught up with Gill' Guardian
How do we see the world around us? This is one of a number of pivotal
works by creative thinkers like John Berger and Susan Sontag whose
writings on art, design and the media have changed our vision for
ever.
The Accursed Share Sep 25 2019 'The Accursed Share' provides an
introduction to Bataille the philosopher. Here he uses his unique
economic theory as the basis for an incisive inquiry into the very
nature of civilization. Unlike conventional economic models based on
notions of scarcity, Bataille's theory develops the concept of excess
- a civilization, he argues, reveals its order most clearly in the
treatment of its surplus energy.
An Essay on Economic Theory Aug 24 2019 LARGE PRINT EDITION! More at
LargePrintLiberty.com At last, and finally, here is the first accurate
and beautiful translation of Richard Cantillon's 1755 masterpiece on
economics. This treatise is widely credited with being the first to
describe the market process as one driven by entrepreneurship. William
Stanley Jevons, in the first blush of discovery, proclaimed
Cantillon's Essai, "the cradle of political economy." A cradle holds
new life; and there can be little doubt that the Essai added new life
to the organizing principles of economics. But "political economy"
does not accurately describe the subject Cantillon addressed. Indeed,

he scrupulously avoided political issues in order to concentrate on
the mechanics of eighteenth-century economic life. When confronted by
"extraneous" factors, such as politics, Cantillon insisted that such
considerations be put aside, "so as not to complicate our subject," he
said, thus invoking a kind of ceteris paribus assumption before it
became fashionable in economics to do so. Murray Rothbard, for this
reason, called Cantillon the "founding father of modern economics."
This book preceded Adam Smith by a generation. Unlike any previous
writer, Cantillon explicated the vital role of the entrepreneur with
perception and vigor. Hence, he deserves to be called "the father of
enterprise economics." We know little of Cantillon's life and the
circumstances of his authorship. The manuscript that was eventually
published in 1755 circulated privately in France for almost two
decades before; when published, it appeared under mysterious
circumstances. Mark Thornton and Chantal Saucier have accomplished the
arduous task of bringing forth a new and improved translation of
Cantillon's famous work. Heretofore the only English translation of
the Essai available has been the 1931 edition produced by Henry Higgs
for the Royal Economic Society. Though competent, it has become less
serviceable over time, as more and more of its shortcomings devolved
(not the least of which is the antiquated use of "undertaker" in place
of "entrepreneur"). Saucier provides a more accurate and lucid
account, better suited to the 21st century. Thornton's hand shows not
only in competent guidance of the translator but in the inclusion of
numerous explanatory footnotes that add historical context.
Handbook of Automated Essay Evaluation Jun 14 2021 This
comprehensive, interdisciplinary handbook reviews the latest methods
and technologies used in automated essay evaluation (AEE) methods and
technologies. Highlights include the latest in the evaluation of
performance-based writing assessments and recent advances in the
teaching of writing, language testing, cognitive psychology, and
computational linguistics. This greatly expanded follow-up to
Automated Essay Scoring reflects the numerous advances that have taken
place in the field since 2003 including automated essay scoring and
diagnostic feedback. Each chapter features a common structure
including an introduction and a conclusion. Ideas for diagnostic and
evaluative feedback are sprinkled throughout the book. Highlights of
the book’s coverage include: The latest research on automated essay
evaluation. Descriptions of the major scoring engines including the Erater®, the Intelligent Essay Assessor, the IntellimetricTM Engine, craterTM, and LightSIDE. Applications of the uses of the technology
including a large scale system used in West Virginia. A systematic
framework for evaluating research and technological results.
Descriptions of AEE methods that can be replicated for languages other
than English as seen in the example from China. Chapters from key
researchers in the field. The book opens with an introduction to AEEs

and a review of the "best practices" of teaching writing along with
tips on the use of automated analysis in the classroom. Next the book
highlights the capabilities and applications of several scoring
engines including the E-rater®, the Intelligent Essay Assessor, the
IntellimetricTM engine, c-raterTM, and LightSIDE. Here readers will
find an actual application of the use of an AEE in West Virginia,
psychometric issues related to AEEs such as validity, reliability, and
scaling, and the use of automated scoring to detect reader drift,
grammatical errors, discourse coherence quality, and the impact of
human rating on AEEs. A review of the cognitive foundations underlying
methods used in AEE is also provided. The book concludes with a
comparison of the various AEE systems and speculation about the future
of the field in light of current educational policy. Ideal for
educators, professionals, curriculum specialists, and administrators
responsible for developing writing programs or distance learning
curricula, those who teach using AEE technologies, policy makers, and
researchers in education, writing, psychometrics, cognitive
psychology, and computational linguistics, this book also serves as a
reference for graduate courses on automated essay evaluation taught in
education, computer science, language, linguistics, and cognitive
psychology.
A Room of One's Own Jan 10 2021 In October 1928 Virginia Woolf was
asked to deliver speeches at Newnham and Girton Colleges on the
subject of ‘Women and Fiction’; she spoke about her conviction that ‘a
woman must have money and a room of her own if she is to write
fiction’. The following year, the two speeches were published as A
Room of One’s Own, and became one of the foremost feminist texts.
Knitted into a polished argument are several threads of great
importance – women and learning, writing and poverty – which helped to
establish much of feminist thought on the importance of education and
money for women’s independence. In the same breath, Woolf brushes
aside critics and sends out a call for solidarity and independence – a
call which sent ripples well into the next century. 'Brilliant
interweaving of personal experience, imaginative musing and political
clarity' — Kate Mosse, The Guardian 'Probably the most influential
piece of non-fictional writing by a woman in this century.' — Hermione
Lee, The Financial Times
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